To Whom this may concern

| Peter Shapley would like to request the Committee to consider an extension on H033 (YS12 UHJ)
It is in my opinion that this vehicle is more than adequate to continue being used as a Taxi. It has
been well maintained, with regular servicing. It is clean and tidy inside and out.

The vehicle was unused for sometime over the lockdown period.

Kind regards
Peter Shapley.



